/" Magic Gives Back is Coming! \‘/

Buy your tickets NOW!!!
Rick Smith Jr. with Magic Gives Back is coming back to the Mentor Schools!

This amazing magic show is fun for the whole family,
and you can support our school community just by
attending!

There will be three shows on May 13th and 14th.

When you buy your tickets, please select Orchard
Hollow as your school, so we can get credit for the
sales.

Go to the links below to buy your tickets! Thank you for
supporting the Orchard Hollow PTA!

May 13th 6:00 -
https://mentorfriday6pm.eventbrite.com

May 14th 2:00 -
https://mentorsaturday2pm.eventbrite.com

May 14th 7:00 -
https://mentorsaturday7pm.eventbrite.com



https://mentorfriday6pm.eventbrite.com/?fbclid=IwAR27dUDfwJYhWonx5zkFNkPrbVNVykLb_Sd1UVDPctQGwEfMiiU5xZqMbq8
https://mentorsaturday2pm.eventbrite.com/?fbclid=IwAR2UsG-AArYLvrTtFZKximcAVvqLjjaWfQWpkidSrdB90vWipDOYNFu90KU
https://mentorsaturday7pm.eventbrite/?fbclid=IwAR2czrYeaLfUQEV8won6e7jOCzPcbhT_0JXhjdL-vH03lJ6josG8Sm-Qqxo

